
Conference Check In

Many thanks to parents and students  
who attended conferences last week. It  
is so important to share information 
and set goals together. Just a few 
reminders I would like to restate 
about homework. Students are 
assigned a spelling/language packet 
every Monday. It should be completed 
and turned in by Friday. Our final 
spelling tests take place on Friday as 
well. Math homework is assigned 
within the homework packet.   

 

November Book 
Project

Students will be assigned a book 
project this month. They have been 
asked to select a book in the mystery 
genre to read over the next few weeks 
and will be creating a poster to 
summarize their books. Although we 
will be completing some parts of  the 
project in class, students will also need 
to work on this project at home. 
Students should be reading their 
books for the next two-three weeks. 

Reading Log Reminders

Fifth graders are required to read 100  
minutes each week. Please make sure 
that they log their minutes and have a 
parent/guardian sign the log before 
turning it in on Friday. 

OBOB Teams Forming

Congratulations to all of  the 5th 
graders who have signed up to 
participate in the Oregon Battle of  
the Books. The mission of  this 

program is to recognize students who 
enjoy reading, to broaden reading 
interests, to increase reading 
comprehension, promote academic 
excellence, and to promote 
cooperative learning and teamwork 
among students.OBOB books are 
now available for checkout in 
McCornack’s library. 

Mark Your Calender 

November 9th- Papa’s Pizza 
Fundriaser

November 11th-Veteran’s Day, No 
School

November 11-28th PTO Wrapping 
Paper Fundraiser

November 14-18th- McCornack’s 
Book Fair

November 17th- Fall Family Fun 
Night, 6:00 pm

Papa’s Pizza Fundraiser-November 9th
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Danielle, William and his dad enjoy a beautiful view on the Oregon Coast  fieldtrip.


